From: Joris de Vocht

To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: Plan Change 7 to the LWRP Submission
Date: Wednesday, 31 July 2019 10:38:33 AM
Hello,

I beg you to consider the people of Canterbury and Christchurch that you are elected to
represent. [ hope you are working to improve all of our lives.

It has been very clear that water quality is a major issue that concerns Christchurch
citizens. Please do not allow for an increase in nitrate levels. It would also make sense to
engage relevant professionals to do studies of the effects of the nitrates on our drinking

water.

Again, please thinking of the people living in the region and health of all the people that
your decisions will impact.

Thank you,

Joris de Vocht

joris.devocht@gmail.com
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